University of Colorado Boulder Student Government

April 15,2019
To University of Colorado Board of Regents and CU Boulder Administration:

Since the announcement by the Board of Regents, many students of the University of Colorado
Boulder have voiced concern with the selection of Mark Kennedy as the sole finalist for the
office of President for the University of Colorado System.

It is imperative that the Board of Regents recognize the next two weeks as the formal opportunity
for CU students to take part in the vetting and selection of their next President. As such, the
voices and opinions of CU Boulder students must be recognized, respected, and taken into
account.

The campus forum on April 26 serves as a crucial component of the student vetting process. For
this reason, campus administration should recognize and allow the opportunity for students to
voice their opinions. Currently, these questions are to be selected and vetted by a ‘moderator’. It
is crucial that students themselves should be those fielding the questions originating from the
student body.

Therefore, we request that the University of Colorado Student Government moderate the campus
forum on April 26 and have a say in which questions are put to the candidate to ensure the
preservation and respect of students’ voices.
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